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15th October 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As a school we pride ourselves on ensuring all students wear their school uniform correctly and 
therefore we are writing to clarify our expectations and ask that all students in Years 7 – 11 return to 
school after the half term break wearing the correct school uniform.  Please can we remind all 
parents and carers, students are not allowed to wear black trainers unless there is valid medical 
evidence for the student to wear alternative footwear.   

As the weather will become increasingly colder we will expect every student to wear the grey V-
neck Haileybury Turnford jumper and blazer.  Can we also take this opportunity to remind parents 
and carers that students are only permitted to wear one single plain stud piercing in the lower ear 
lobe of each ear.  As from Monday 5th November teaching staff including Tutors will be checking 
students routinely.  Students wearing facial or additional ear piercings will be asked to remove these 
and the jewellery will be confiscated.  If a student does not or claims they cannot remove their facial 
or additional ear piercing, they will be expected to work in our Isolation room.   

If you would like to see our school uniform policy, please visit the following link below: 

http://www.haileyburyturnford.com/app/uploads/2015/09/School-Uniform-Policy-09.11.17-2.pdf 

Thank you for continuing to support our uniform policy and our minimum expectations in ensuring 
all students are Ready for Learning, Respectful and Safe.   

We wish you a restful half term break and we look forward to welcoming all of our students back to 
school on Monday 5th November.   

If you require any further details, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
goodesm@haileyburyturnford.com. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs M Goodes 
Vice Principal 
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